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CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

In celebration of Children's Day on Thursday November 14th, marking the birth anniversary of 

Pandit Jawaharlal Nehru, students from KG to Grade 5 are welcome to attend school in coloured 

clothes. Children wishing to participate in the Chacha Nehru Parade may come dressed in 

Chacha Nehru attire.  

 

Additionally, although it is a regular working day, tomorrow will be a 'No Book Day' for KG and 

Primary students, with teachers planning activities that do not require any books. Please ensure 

however that students wear the school lanyard, and carry the school diary as well as their lunch 

boxes and water bottles. 

 

As Children's Day coincides with the Half Yearly Examinations period for the Senior section, 

Grades 6 to 12 will have a study holiday tomorrow. 

 

 

 

 

Principal 


